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Hello Ladies 
 
Winter is very reluctantly releasing her hold on our Canadian prairie.  Everyone is anxious for the arrival of 
spring and the long sunny days of summer. The Ladies Committee for the Saskatoon 2022 Supreme Council 
Session continue to plan and work on a hospitable and unique “only in Saskatchewan, you say”, entertaining 
program for your visit to the “Saskatoon Shines, City of Bridges” this coming September. 
 

We have reserved a choice area for our Ladies Hospitality Suite.  It is a large room filled with morning light, 
overlooking the panoramic South Saskatchewan River, and will provide a special “Ladies Only” meeting place 
for refreshment, friendship and interactive conversation. 
 

Our Committee is very pleased to have our own Saskatchewan born National Bestselling, Award-winning 
author of eighteen books to date, Marion Mutala. 
 

Saskatchewan temperatures in mid-September are sometimes described as ‘moderately chilly and breezy’ and 
can vary from seasonal high averages of 20 C during the day to lows of 7 C overnight.   There is always a 
possibility of wind in Saskatchewan.  Bring a sweater or light fall coat and you can enjoy a walk on the 
Meewasin Trail along the scenic South Saskatchewan River or visit many of Saskatoon’s close by shops, 
restaurants and points of interest.   
 

The phrase “Land of Living Skies” announces our spectacular morning sunrises and evening sunsets.  The long 
sunny days in between are amazing as we approach the fall equinox.  ENJOY! 
 

All of the 2022 Supreme Council Session Committees are busy planning and developing interesting and 
informative programs for your enjoyment.  PSSt, I did hear something about the Saturday ‘Saskatchewan Land 
Grab’.   We all look forward to making your stay here a wonderful experience and to take home “Memories to 
Last a Life Time”. 
 
 

Your 2022 Saskatoon Ladies Committee 
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